
To the ICRC: 
 
My wife and I live in Northwest Austin. We both support the Nov. 6 final map for district 10. She e-mailed you 
yesterday. 
 
We have made our peace with the deer in our neighborhood. Yes, we can share the living space. Our traffic 
problems and school issues align closely with the Highland and Tarrytown areas. Our daily lives focus on these 
nearby neighborhoods. 
 
We were at last night's meeting and did not speak as it was the "south of the river" time for making their voices 
heard. But we were deeply impressed with the time and work you have poured into this issue. 
 
We cannot be at the meeting tonight so we send you our voices by e-mail. 
 
Jim Thompson 
Kathleen Wilson 
 


